
Public Hearing  June 27, 2006 

 At 7:15 p.m. Supervisor Lester called to order a public hearing located at the Town Hall, 18 
State Street, Brockport, New York on June 27, 2006.  The purpose of the public hearing was to hear 
all persons for or against the adoption of Local Law 2 of 2006 – Addition of Incentive Zoning to 
the Sweden Town Code. 
  

Town Board Members present were Supervisor Buddy Lester, Councilperson Rob Carges, 
Councilperson Patricia Connors, Councilperson Tom Ferris and Councilperson Danielle Windus-
Cook.  Also present were Finance Director Leisa Strabel, Town Engineer Jim Oberst, Town Clerk 
Karen Sweeting, and Attorney Reuben Ortenberg from Fix, Spindelman, Brovitz & Goldman. 

   
There were no visitors present at this time.   

 
 Supervisor Lester waived the reading of the legal notice since there were no visitors present.   
  
 Supervisor Lester reported that he had received a “No Comment” response from Monroe 
County Planning and Development. 
 

Visitor Timothy Bates from 69 Royal Gardens Way arrived at 7:25 p.m.  Attorneys Kelly 
Pronti and Jennifer Wright from Harter, Secrest & Emery; Adam Fishel from APD Engineering; 
and Superintendent of Highways Fred Perrine each arrived at 7:25 p.m. 
 

Supervisor Lester asked if anyone had any comments.  No one spoke.  The public hearing 
was closed at 7:30 pm. 
  
      Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
      Karen M. Sweeting 
      Town Clerk 
 


